
Public Notice – Beach Access #2 located at 399 Santa Rosa Blvd., Ft. Walton Beach 
 

Beach Access #2 located at 399 Santa Rosa Blvd., FWB, FL 32548, will remain closed through 

Friday, January 13, 2017, due to additional repairs to the facility. The park will reopen Saturday, 

January 14, 2017.  Please contact Amy Allen, Parks Coordinator, with any questions (850) 423-

4887. 

 

Posted, Parks, December 21, 2017 


